
Peek at Preschool

Curriculum Focus Important Dates

Curriculum Implementation 
Dear Preschool Class, We started our week by reading a short story 
about Saint Anthony. We followed by making a replica of a stained glass 
window with his image. We explained to the children how stained glass 
windows often tell stories from the Bible or about saints in our churches. In 
this project the children built fine motor, learned color recognition, math, 
and religion. Mrs. Tomsic came to our classroom to teach about All Saints & 
All Souls Day. A day in which “we celebrate holy people who pray a lot and 
live in heaven with God.” In our sensory area we had skeleton bones for 
children to connect or to hide in tissue  paper. Finally, we ended our 
Halloween curriculum by learning how our bones are connected and how they 
protect organs like the heart. -Mrs Barajas & Mrs Martin

Queen of All Saints Preschool Class
November 4, 2022

● Current Project:
All Saints Day/Human Body
  

● Focus Concepts
Letters: Letter: H
Numbers: 10-14

● Wed, Nov 9, 5:45pm Parent Night
● Thur, Nov 10, 9am Veterans Parade
● Fri, Nov 11, No School, Veterans Day
● Fri, Nov 18, Emergency Evac Drill & 

Mrs. Martin’s birthday &
Popcorn Fundraiser Paper Forms Due

● Nov 21-25 Thanksgiving Break
● Nov 23 Online popcorn fundraiser ends

https://calendly.com/bookbrorhy/qas-parent-night?month=2022-11
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 Letter Of The Week H
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Mrs. Tomsic teaching about All Saints Day
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                              St. Anthony Stained Window Art Project



Photos may not be posted publicly without express permission from Queen of All Saints School



Photos may not be posted publicly without express permission from Queen of All Saints School


